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City Facilities Closed for Labor Day September 2 

 

Chino Hills, CA – City facilities in Chino Hills, including City Hall, the City Yard, the Chino 
Hills Community Center, and the McCoy Equestrian and Recreation Center, will be closed in 
recognition of Labor Day on Monday, September 2.  The James S. Thalman Chino Hills 
Branch Library and Chino Hills Police Department will also be closed. City staff will be on 
duty at Chino Hills Community Park and Grand Avenue Park. Trash pick-up will be delayed 
one day during the week following Labor Day.   
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